
WINTER 2025

Branch 120 News

Poppy Campaign Branch 120 LA
The Ladies Auxiliary have many fundraising events
coming up, details will be in following pages.  Please
support the Ladies as much as you can !!

                      A Messsage from your President
I

General Meetings

We continue to have challenges meeting quorum
for our monthly meetings.  We encourage you to
come out and hear what is going on.  Our next
meeting is Thursday February 13, 2025.

We had another very successful Poppy
Campaign and appreciate the support

received from our Community and all of our
volunteers.  

Balance in Account January 1, 2024
$110,869.93

Income from Campaign & Other Sources
$64,628.87

Campaign Expenses & Youth Education
$7,398.10

Donations made $56,679.82

Closing Balance December 31, 2024
$111,420.88

I take this opportunity to wish all members a healthy and prosperous New Year. We made some good strides in 2024 and
hope to accomplish more goals and projects in 2025 that will benefit our Branch and its members. Highlights from 2024

included a well-managed successful Poppy Campaign, good support of our Remembrance programs and ceremonies, and a
well-received Youth Ed contest program and awards ceremony. We experienced a growing interest and participation in

various Sports activities available in the branch. Ways & Means was on a roll with its weekly meat draws and popular choices
in music entertainment, culminating with the ever-so-enjoyable NYE Party that carried much enthusiasm and cheer from

2024 into 2025. Congrats to members and volunteers that made 2024 a success and let’s keep the momentum going!
In 2025 we have some existing plans and changes to be finalized/implemented. One priority is the project management and
timeline schedule to start and finish the kitchen renovations. We look forward to receiving formal acceptance in Jan of our
long awaited Branch regulations amendments. In closing I encourage continued dialogue between Members and Executive

regarding ideas and suggestions that can make our Branch a better place to be in 2025.
.

Yours in Comradeship
Dave Ormiston



Canteen Updates
You will notice we have been busy adding new products behind the bar and
are always open to suggestions of what our members would like to see.
We are looking into having additional food items available such as
sandwiches in the near future.  Some items now available are:

Carlsberg Light Draft
Carlsberg Pilsner cans
Hot and Mild Jamaican Beef Patties
Ju Jubes
Chocolate Chip Cookies

Member Information Sharing
Along with the quarterly newsletter, we share information with our

members using other media such as our website, facebook, the digital
sign about the bar and now the TV in the clubroom.

Website:  rclbr120.com
Facebook page:  Royal Canadian Legion Branch 120 - Georgetown











Renew your
Legion

membership
Renew today to continue:

supporting local 
Veterans

promoting 
remembrance

enjoying member
sports & activities

Working together to serve Canada’s Veterans

receiving exclusive 
member benefits

L E G I O N . C A

1000

Renew at
your Branch

Renew online
Legion.ca/member

Renew by phone
855-330-3344

Membership just got more rewarding
®

Enjoy $
with MemberPerks — your membership can pay for itself many times over.

s in savings from national and local retailers and service providers

800393








